
Third Minute of Marlborough Salmon Farm Relocation Advisory Panel 

 

1. In the Second Minute issued by the Panel dated 20 April, 2017 the 10th of May 2017 was fixed 

for three meetings of expert witnesses, including one in relation to the topic of effects on King 

Shags.  

 

2. On 1 May, 2017, the Panel received a memorandum from counsel for Royal Forest and Bird 

Protection Society of New Zealand Incorporated advising that its expert witness, Dr Fisher, 

would be unavailable for a meeting on 10 May, 2017. 

 

3. Arrangements have now been made for the meeting of all the experts involved in the King 

Shag issue to take place at 10:30 a.m. on Monday 15 May, 2017.  

 

4. The date for the meeting on the topic of economic effects of significance remains as 

Wednesday 10 May, commencing at 10:30 a.m. The topic of landscape has been shifted to the 

earlier date of Tuesday 9 May at 3:00 p.m. 

 

Dated 5 May, 2017 

 

 

 

 

 

Peter Skelton 

Hearing Panel Chair 


